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November 13-17
Dear Third Grade Families,


The Big Zoo Lesson at Potter Park is just a month away! All of the third grade teachers and interns are busy planning and preparing a wonderful, learning experience for our students. We will be using Potter Park Zoo as our classroom for the Big Zoo Lesson from Monday, November 13 – Friday, 

November 17. We will be leaving school each morning around 9 am and returning about 3:15 pm. While we are there, we will be taking part in lots of great, information-filled lessons about the zoo, the animals, and staff. Instead of a one-day field trip where students are running around trying to see every animal, we will have the entire week to take time to study animals in-depth and understand characteristics, adaptations, habitats, and other intricacies of animals at the zoo. 


The cost for this incredible experience is $35 per student. The $35 includes bus transportation to and from the zoo each day and the learning activities we will be participating in at the zoo. We are still busy finding grants to cover the cost of this field trip. But if you would like to make a donation for the cost of a student to attend (or for any amount), we would greatly appreciate it. If you would like to pay by check, please make your check out to East Lansing Public Schools. 


We also need your help as a volunteer during the week. Volunteers must be 18 or older and can be parents, aunts, uncles, grandmas, grandpas, babysitters, and family friends. Volunteers will participate in all of the learning activities with the students, model great learning behavior, and help students understand all of the information they will receive. Everyone who volunteers at Donley and in East Lansing must fill out a background check form, which is attached to this letter. 


You can learn more about the Big Zoo Lesson by checking out the FAQs section of our website, located at www.donleythirdgrade.weebly.org . You will also find links to animal research, animal webcams, work samples, information about our BZL projects, and much more. 


Thank you so much for your support throughout this year and especially with the Big Zoo Lesson. Together, we can make this an experience that your student will always remember about third grade at Donley. If you have questions, please feel free to contact us by phone 333-7370 or by email. Here’s the important info once again.  

· Big Zoo Lesson – Monday, November 13 – Friday, November 17
· Your child will need slippers during the BZL to avoid tracking animal droppings inside the building. (There are peacock droppings all over the zoo.) 
Thanks, 

Erika Darling & Josh Robertson

